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Public Comment for Upcoming Commission Meeting  

Name  

Deborah Coffey  

Address  

167 Camino De Las Huertas 
Placitas, New Mexico 87043 
United States 
Map It  

Email  

dscoffey01@aol.com  

Comments:  

BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS, 
The proposed ordinance #: 5-10-23-10A (now Resolution 5-24-23.10) and resolution #: 5-10-23-11A are illegal and frankly 
embarrassing. Trying to prevent actions that Sandoval County residents can perform on private property will not stand up if 
legally challenged. In addition, the requirement for permitted non-profits as the only way to pride food and water to the horses is 
pathetic. You have already been informed that existing non-profits are not able to absorb the burden this ordinance stupidly 
places on them; why even propose this as the only option? Is this pathway worth the cost to Sandoval County residents to 
address the legal defense of this ordinance? The true reason for the proposed ordinance and resolution are LAND 
DEVELOPMENT specifically the connection of I-25 and I-40. It is very painful to believe that our elected officials are blind to the 
resource that our wild horses represent. Clocking the need for this ordinance as a vehicle safety issue is not logical. If Placitas 
residents continue to speed through our curvy roads, the village and residential areas, the carnage will continue to pets, people 
and property. I don't see any evidence that the concerns of Placitas residents raised in public meetings have been adequately 
considered in the resolution that will be voted on. I thought that the county commissioners were elected to represent their 
constituents and the fact that this has not happened causes a deep sadness within me. No one has demonstrated that a short-
cut between I-25 and I-40 is in the best interests of county residents , especially Placitas residents. The quality of life in Placitas 
will be impacted in a very negative way.  


